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October 21, 2011

BY EMAIL (to records@utc.wa.gov)

David Danner

Executive Director and Executive Secretary WUTC
PO Box 47250

1300 South Evergreen Park Dr SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No.U-111663
In the Matter of the Petition of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. For a Declaratory Order
Request to Accept Late-Filed Supplemental Statement

Dear Mr. Danner:

Renewable Northwest Project respectfully requests that the Commission
consider accepting the attached Supplemental Statement by Renewable Northwest
Project and the NW Energy Coalition in Docket No. U-111663, in response to the
Commission’s September 20, 2011 Notice of Receipt of Petition for Declaratory Order
and Opportunity to Submit Statements of Fact and Law. The deadline to submit
additional comments in response to the Commission’s Notice was October 20, 2011.
Renewable Northwest Project and the NW Energy Coalition completed and agreed to
file the attached supplemental statement on October 19, 2011, but Renewable
Northwest Project inadvertently failed to send the Supplemental Statement to the
Commission on the following day.

In the event that the Supplemental Statement would be useful to the
Commission, Renewable Northwest Project wished to provide it to the Commission
along with the motion to accept late filing. We regret the inconvenience and appreciate
the Commission’s consideration.

Sincerely,
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Megan Walseth Decker
Senior Staff Counsel
Renewable Northwest Project



